
Ide Neighbourhood Plan.
It’s been a while since you’ve heard any news about the Plan, but you can access our progress via the Ide Village website, idevillage.org.uk for more information. During the most recent meetings it has become clear that the last parts of the process are more difficult than we first thought and we are working hard to overcome the various complexities that seem to get in our way. Some groups do in fact give up the fight but rest assured that we will persevere because we believe that the Plan will safeguard the future development of the village. The following are the main issues.

Firstly. We began the consultation with the questionnaire last year but our shortcoming was that businesses within the parish were not consulted fully. All businesses that we know about will be contacted before Christmas and we hope to get feedback from them. If you are not contacted, please let Chris Bishop know.

Secondly, Our team of 4 members - Chris Bishop, Peter Pattison, Sue Cloke and Roger Luscumbe are all retired and therefore we do have time to devote to this process but we are not that representative of our village and surroundings. We would therefore welcome one or two extra members to give us diversity in order to help us through the final stages. Somebody with experience in planning would be particularly welcome.

If you wish to respond to any of the above or any other matter concerning Ide’s Neighbourhood Plan, please contact Chris Bishop (079871 918623 or email: thegreatbear@btinternet.com) or any other team member.


